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From: Corey Owens @uber.com>
Sent: 15 January 2014 01:19
To: Emmerson Garrett; Moody Thomas
Cc: Jo Bertram; Zac de Kievit
Subject: Uber London

Garrett and Tom, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to chat with me and the team last week. As I mentioned, we interact with 
regulatory bodies the world over and TfL has always been among the more professional and forward-
looking we've engaged with. In the context of a world where there is pressure from competitors I find that 
fact quite comforting. I'm also glad we were able to provide clarity as to the function of the app and the 
iPhone as it relates to existing legislation, specifically that neither functions as a meter. If, after Jo and Zac 
finalize their conversations with your compliance staff, there remain any outstanding questions, please let 
me know and I'll gladly do what I can to get you answers. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Corey Owens 
Uber Technologies 

 




